
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

11th July, 2023 
 

The General Manager 
Dept. of Corporate Services 
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 
Dalal Street 
Mumbai 400 001 
 

Dear Madam / Sir, 
 

Subject: Publication of Notice Re: Transfer of Unclaimed Dividend and Equity Shares 
of the Company to the Investor Education and Protection Fund 

 
We enclose, in terms of Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 

Requirements) Regulations 2015, copies of the newspaper clippings of the Notice re: Transfer 

of Unclaimed Dividend and the Equity Shares of the Company to the Investor  Education and 

Protection Fund, published on July 11, 2023 in Delhi editions of the following newspapers: 
 

 ‘Financial Express’ (English), and 

 ‘Jansatta’ (Hindi). 
 

The aforesaid Notice was also published, inter alia, in the Bengaluru, Chennai, Hyderabad, 

Mumbai, Kolkata, Chandigarh, Pune, Lucknow, Kochi and Ahmedabad editions of Financial 

Express. 

 

Kindly, take the same on your records. 

 

Thanking you 

 

Yours faithfully, 

For International Travel House Limited 

 

 

Meetu Gulati 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
Encl: A/a 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 


	cov letter-iepf 2023
	Newspaper clipping



